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NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY

CENTRAL SECURITY SERVICE
FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND 20755-6000

FOIA Case: 78914A
17 May 2016

JOHN GREENEWALD
Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of
24 August 2014 for “All records, electronic or otherwise, that were generated
for FOIA case #73445 and MDR #73494. This would include, but not limited to,
emails, letters, memos, inter-agency communications, etc.” Your request was
received on 25 August 2014, and has been assigned Case Number 78914. For
purposes of this request and based on the information you provided in your
letter, you are considered an “all other” requester. There are no assessable fees
for this request.

We have completed our search for records responsive to your request,
and some of the material is enclosed. This Agency is authorized by statute to
protect certain information concerning its activities, as well as the names of its
employees. Such information is exempt from disclosure pursuant to the third
exemption of the FOIA, which provides for the withholding of information
specifically protected from disclosure by statute. The specific statute
applicable in this case is Section 6, Public Law 86-36 (50 U.S. Code 3605). We
have determined that such information exists in these records, and we have
excised it accordingly.

Since these deletions may be construed as a partial denial of your
request, you may appeal this decision. However, as your case processing is not
yet fully completed, our appeal procedures will be provided with our final
response letter.

The remaining material responsive to your request requires further
review prior to release and has been placed in the first-in, first-out processing
backlog queue. Please be aware, there are a significant number of cases ahead
of yours in the backlog queue. We appreciate your patience with our efforts to
treat all requesters fairly by responding to each on a “first-in, first-out” basis.

















